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The Holy Trinity Promise 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are delighted to introduce you to the Holy Trinity Promise. 

We believe that school should be so much more than just learning the traditional subjects of reading, writing, maths etc. 
Whilst an excellent academic education is incredibly important, we equally value the range of benefits that wider 
experiences provide our children. Because of this, we have developed the Holy Trinity Promise which comprises of 100 
carefully chosen experiences we promise to offer the children during their time with us to ensure they have a rich and 

purposeful education that prepares them for their future. 

Your child has their very own copy of the Holy Trinity Promise. This will be kept at school and, as and when children 
complete the experiences, they can tick them off and feel proud of their achievements.  A copy of the Promise Booklet 
can be seen on the school website:  https://www.holytrinityossett.co.uk/page/?title=Our+Promise&pid=15 

I am confident that your children will enjoy and benefit from the experiences in our Promise and I am sure they will be 

keen to talk about and share their experiences with you. 

 

 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mr J Wood   
Headteacher   
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